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April 19, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear friends, 

 

On behalf of the residents of Ward 8 in the City of Mississauga, I am happy to send 

greetings to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada for the celebration of your 32nd 

Anniversary. 

 

With the population of Canada growing, we become more diverse each year.  It is 

important we continue to recognize the important principals Falun Dafa holds. 

 

I wish the community great enjoyment on this day of celebration and thank you for all 

your contributions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Matt Mahoney 

Councillor, Ward 8 

City of Mississauga 

 


